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5th November 2024 
 

YEAR 6 HOMEWORK ROUTINE 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we begin the new half term, we would like to give you the details of the year 6 homework 
routine. 
 
We will now be using the CGP Sats booster books and would like to thank you for your 
support in purchasing these books. We are really looking forward to the progress the 
children will make through using these books. 
 
All homework set supports the learning happening within your child’s classroom and we 
would kindly ask that you support us in ensuring that your child completes all homework by 
the set date and brings it into school for marking. Your child also needs to have their 
homework diary in school every Monday so that they can record that week’s homework in it. 
 
Monday – Manga High – maths assignment linked to the week’s maths lessons, one week 
to complete 
 
Tuesday – Maths – Complete in CGP book and return the following Tuesday 
 
Wednesday –Spellings on Edshed – tested the following Wednesday 
 
Thursday – Reading – Complete in CGP book and return the following Thursday 
 
Friday – Grammar and Punctuation – Complete in CGP book and return the following Friday. 
 
We really appreciate your support and commitment to your child’s homework, which will 
enable them to reach their potential this year and help with their organisational skills as they 
move into secondary school next September. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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